
 

 

 

Family update #164 
 
June 24, 2022 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 

COVID-19 Update 
Greenview Supportive Living Main Floor  
As of today, three residents on the unit have tested positive, all with mild symptoms and recovering 
well.  Other residents on the unit have taken PCR prevalence testing today pending results. 
 
Greenview Supportive Living Third Floor 
One resident tested positive on Wednesday, June 22. Other residents on the unit have taken rapid 
test today and all results are negative. 
 
Greenview Supportive Living is currently on outbreak.  Visitation is limited to essential visitors 
only. 
 
Wing Kei Crescent Heights Third Floor 
The three residents who have tested positive earlier are recovering well. PCR prevalence testing has 
been done for all residents on the unit today as directed by the Communicable Disease Control 
pending results. 
 
Wing Kei Crescent Heights Third Floor is on Outbreak. Visitation is limited to essential visitors only. 
 
Please take care and have a restful weekend! 
 
The Lord Himself goes before you and will be with you; 
He will never leave you nor forsake you. 
Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged.” 
~ Deuteronomy 31:8 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


